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A few years ago the citizens of Oregon spoke about wave-producing boats on our 

rivers. They said no- we don't want our banks eroded, we don't want salmon habitat 

wrecked, we don't want to be swamped as a result of inconsiderate people in wake 

boats. Please vote against SB 1590 which repeals restrictions on wake producing 

boats. Thanks for your consideration. 


